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ANNOUNCEMENT 

COMMENT ON PUBLICATIONS 

 

 

On the occasion of press publications, “MARFIN INVESTMENT GROUP HOLDINGS S.A.” (“the 

Company”) hereby announces that it examines the expression of interest for the purchase of 

its stake in “SingularLogic Information Systems and Software Applications S.A.” 

(“SingularLogic”). In this context it has appointed “Euroxx Securities S.A.” as its Financial 

Advisor. 

The Company does not intend to comment on information of unknown origin and 

questionable motives being published. The Company will proceed without delay with 

disclosure of information concerning events or circumstances which may reasonably be 

expected to be completed in accordance with current legislation.  


